## Rabbinic Alumni

## YESHIVA UNIVERSITY

הסתררות מוסמכי ישיבת רבנו יצחק אלחנן AMSTERDAM AVENUE AND 186th STREET

NEW YORK 33, N. Y. . LOrraine 8-8400



ב"ה

December,/1966

Dear Chaver:

Last week I attended the Convention of the UOJCA in Washington. I want to share one of my impressions of that Convention with you and the implications that must be drawn from it.

There was a notable absence of any substantial members of our Alumni at the Convention. I am not speaking of the support which is due this important Agency. What bothers me is whether the Union reflects in any appreciable measure our thinking on current issues. We of the Yeshiva University Rabbinic Alumni have only ourselves to blame if it does not. I feel that it is urgent that we involve ourselves in the work of the Union and make our presence and attitudes felt there.

To this end it is my intention to suggest to the next meeting of our Executive Committee the creation of a special Commission to study this problem and to suggest an approach.

With all good wishes and warmest personal regards, I am

Ever sincerely yours,

RABBI BERNARD L. BERZON

President(

BLB/c